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15th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Non-Pupil Day – 8th July 2021 

An opportunity to ‘Get-Together’ 

 

This time last year we were deep into a period of school closure and we were all longing to get 

children back where they should be Monday to Friday – in school. We are so pleased that 

things have moved on and we are now looking at children completing an uninterrupted 

Summer Term 2021 ahead of a well deserved summer break.  

 

One of the highlights for us all a year ago, was having the opportunity to have get-togethers 

between class teachers, children and parents to catch up and say hello. With a non-pupil day 

scheduled for 8th July 2021 we can’t think of a better way of spending it than catching up 

again, and spending time together face-to-face.  

 

The purpose of these discussions will be to enable us to highlight how well your child has 

managed the past year, discuss their successes and share our hopes for their future with us, or 

as they leave us in the case of Year 6. Meetings with teachers from every class will be available 

during the sessions below.  

 

We are keen to continue to keep everyone safe as we do this – it is likely that, weather 

permitting, we will meet outside. If we need to meet indoors this will take place socially 

distanced in well-ventilated classrooms.  

 

Meetings will take place every 15-20 minutes and to give us the opportunity to meet with 

everyone. With organisation in mind, when you are allocated a get-together time, please don’t 

arrive too early – but please don’t be late. Arrangements will mean that we will stick to 

schedule and we will adjust the length of get-togethers to manage this. There will be adults in 

school to direct you and to make sure that everyone is safe and comfortable.  

 

We hope you feel able to join us for another get-together – we think that they will provide an 

opportunity for everyone to feel connected and positive as we head towards the summer 

break. The get-together session timings are detailed below.  

 

To choose a session please use School  Gateway to send us a message – simply send us a 

message with your child’s name and the option you wish to take (A, B, or C). If you prefer you 

can always phone us and leave these details. Please make your choice by Friday 25th June – 

we are sorry that we will not be able to make arrangements after this date.  

 

A – Thursday 8th July – Between 8.40am – 12.00pm 

B – Thursday 8th July – Between 1.00pm – 4.20pm 

C – No get-together required 

 

Once we have responses we will let you know the time that you have been allocated via 

School Gateway by Monday 5th July at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Scott Hampton                                                                                Katy Galling                                  

Co- Head Teacher                                                                          Co-Head Teacher 
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